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25 February 2019 
 
 
Senator Jonathan Duniam 
Chair 
Senate Environment and Communications Legislation Committee 
Parliament House  
CANBERRA  ACT  2600 
 
 
Dear Senator Duniam 
 
On 18 February 2019, I appeared as a witness before the Senate Environment and 
Communications Legislation Committee Estimates Hearing. 
 
During the hearing Senator Whish-Wilson asked, in relation to the Bureau of Meteorology's 
Public Facing Services Transformation business case: 
 
Will that business case be available for public consumption on 27 February? 
 
In response I said: 
 
Absolutely. […] 
 
The business case will be considered by the Bureau's Executive Team on 27 February 2019. 
If the business case is approved, it will be made publicly available thereafter. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

Dr Andrew Johnson FTSE FAICD 
CEO and Director of Meteorology 
 




